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No entry zone at Manoel Island (Sliema Creek) due to a derelict wall 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta would like to bring to the attention 

of all mariners that a No Entry Zone at Manoel Island (Sliema Creek) due to the dangers 

posed by a derelict wall, has been established. 

 

The area is formed by joining the imaginary lines between the points A, B, C, D and the 

intermediate coastline (shown hatched on attached charts) is restricted to both vessels 

and swimmers and should be avoided: 

  

LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

 

A  35° 54’.320   014° 30’.134 

B  35° 54’.327   014° 30’.133 

C  35° 54’.328   014° 30’.144 

D  35° 54’.318   014° 30’.146 

 

Mariners are informed that a rope supported by black and white buoys will be placed 

with immediate effect, along all the imaginary lines mentioned above. 

 

 

 

 

 

Charts affected: BA 177 

 




